McCormick

Robert R. McCormick School of Engineering and Applied Science

Northwestern University L254 Technological Institute 2145 Sheridan Road Evanston, Illinois 60208 Office of Graduate Studies and Research

graduate-engineering@northwestem.edu Phone 847-491-3553 Fax 847-491-5341



July 21, 2011

Dibyendu Dey Department of Electrical Engineering and Computer Science Northwestern University Evanston Campus

Dear Dibyendu,

Congratulations! I am happy to tell you that you have been awarded a Terminal Year Fellowship for 1 quarter during the 2011-2012 academic year. The fellowship consists of a contribution of \$1,779/month toward your stipend and will cover TGS 500 tuition registration (\$3,466/quarter).

We would have liked to have been able to meet more fully the requests for terminal year support from outstanding candidates such as yourself. Unfortunately, we were not able to do so because the requests far exceeded (by a factor of two) available resources.

Each year the Office of Alumni Relations and Development asks our endowed fellowship recipients to write a paragraph about your graduate studies and research so that the donor is aware of how their funds are spent. We will ask you later this year to write such a paragraph.

I wish you continued success in your remaining time in McCormick and in your future career after you graduate.

Sincerely,

Ajit C. Tamhane

Senior Associate Dean

ACT: eel

Ce: Alan Sahakian

Deneen Bryce Hooman Mohseni